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A Message from the Principal 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

We have had a busy and productive start to the 2020 school year. I would like 

to take this opportunity to give a special welcome to our Reception students, 

newly enrolled children and their parents, caregivers and families. In staffing 

news, a special welcome back to Bethany Shahrooei who has returned to work 

at Karrendi PS as our 3-7 German teacher after being on parenting leave for 

several years.   Our staff this year are as follows: 
 

Principal    Mandy Alcorn 

Senior Leader – Wellbeing  Joseph Perri 

Reception    Kristen Angus 

R/1     Jeanette Goviden Essop 

1/2     Emma Powell and Sara Gorroick 

1/2     Jess Coppola 

2/3     Amy Coad 

3/4     Sharon Jeffs 

4/5     Bethany Crossman 

5/6     Stasi Giamoukoglou 

6/7     Simon Hunter 

6/7     Paula Trenorden & Emma Chesterman 
Health, PE & German (NITT)  Anne Trezise 

Health and PE   Natalie Cooke 

German    Bethany Shahrooei 

ACEO     Doretta Weston 

EALD     Anne Brown 

Librarian and Finance Officer Lyn Beattie 

Front Office    Judy Portnoff 

IT/Computer Management  Alan Humphreys 

SSOs     Lina Mallia, Arlene Whitehorn  

Shyamala Dabiru, Liz Pullen, Tania Spratt, 

Vicki Kerr, Tamara Barnes             

Canteen    Julie Verrion 

Community Hub   Hayley Wilmer 
 

A big thank you to our staff who have done a wonderful job creating 

innovative and creative learning environments for our students. I have enjoyed 

visiting classes and interacting with students as they engage in learning tasks. 

We look forward to a great year. 
 

Kind Regards, 

 
 

Mandy Alcorn 

Principal 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

Term 1 

WEEK 3 
 

Mon-Fri 10/2-14/2 

Swimming 
 

Tues 11/2 

Special Lunch 
 

Wed 12/2 

Governing Council 

2pm Library 

 

WEEK 5 
 

Mon-Wed 24/2-26/2 

Years 5/6/7  

At Camp 
 

Fri 28/2 

Schools Clean-up Day 

SAPSASA Swimming  

 

Community Hub  
 

Every Thursday 

9am-11am 

Karrendi Hub Playgroup 
 

10am-12pm 

Conversational English 

Class 
 

Every Friday 

9am-10am 

Aboriginal 

Coffee, Chat, & Play 
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This year, our school is lucky enough to have access to the Growing with Gratitude program. 

Growing with Gratitude is a program that helps to build and support the wellbeing of 

children. This is achieved through learning experiences which teach students skills in 

practicing gratitude, kindness, empathy, mindfulness and serving others, resulting in greater 

resilience and happiness. We have also been given a family-access account. So if you would 

like to check it out and get some ideas on how else you can support your child’s wellbeing 

at home, head to: 

https://go.growingwithgratitude.com.au/familymembership-area 

Username: family@karrendi.com.au 

Password: family 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dental for Schools is a free mobile dental service which will be visiting our school from 

February 17-19. The team provide comprehensive dental care through the Federal 

Governments Child Dental Benefits Schedule (CDBS) which provides financial support for 

families. If your child doesn’t have a form, it’s not too late! Head over to the front office to 

collect a spare form and return the completed form to the office as soon as you can.  

https://go.growingwithgratitude.com.au/familymembership-area
mailto:family@karrendi.com.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY HUB NEWS 

THURSDAYS 10AM—12PM 

WELCOME BACK TO 2020! 

Karrendi Primary School Community Hub is back with lots of exciting new programs planned for Term 1.  

(Please see below for more information). Over the school holiday break the Hub was lucky enough to receive some 

donated items from the Salisbury Council which included a Lounge Suite, Kitchen Bench, Refrigerator, Whiteboard and 

Storage Cupboard. Please feel free to visit the Hub anytime with any ideas or suggestions you may have for future 

programs, activities or events. 

Keep a look out on both the Karrendi Primary School and Karrendi Primary School Community Hub Facebook Page! 

HOPE TO SEE YOU SOON AT THE HUB!!! 

  

CHA

T 

ABORIGINAL 

FRIDAYS 9AM—10AM 

COFFEE PLAY 

WEDNESDAYS 12.30PM—2.30PM 

WEDNESDAYS 9.30AM—11AM 

FREE MINI LIBRARY 



 

 

 

 

 

 


